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ZL2VH Newsletter – February 2018 
 
 

President’s Report 

 

Already it’s February and things are moving along. We have had our 
Friday night meeting up Mt Climie at the repeater site and I intend to 
have at least one more before the end of daylight saving. 
  
We will not be doing the Wallaceville Hill Climb this year, as it is on the 
Sunday that Jock White is being held. We may have an alternative 
fundraising activity later in the year down the Wainui Coast Rd. 
  
Thanks to the efforts of Brian – ZL2CHV we have secured a new 
location to run the Jock White Field Day this year. It’s the Upper Valley 
Gliding Club in Kaitoke. 
 
We will be there in force this year with the caravan, 80m antenna and 
mast, the STSP repeater and whatever people bring along. We will be 
overnighting on site, and there are facilities available for us to use. Brain 
would also like to run HF weekends there during the year as well. 
 
Camping is available  for about $10 pp a day. BYO gear, food and 
liquids. Details will be emailed out closer to the time. 
  
This year we intend to replace the batteries on 730, install IRLP and 
possibly a YSF hotspot up at Mt Climie. 
   
73 and Good DX 
  
Mike ZL2NSA 
Br63 President. 
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Repeater Update 
 
No report has been received this month. 
 

 
We are always looking for articles to fill the pages of newsletter. Please forward 

anything, no matter how large or small, to the editor -  Eric ZL2SET – 

ericwilby@gmail.com. 

 

IRLP News 

The IRLP node is now up and running. This from John ZL2TWS: 

Gents, see the web page info here: 

http://status.irlp.net/index.php?PSTART=11&nodeid=6713 

 

3Y0Z Bouvet Island activity 

A reminder from Malcolm ZL2UDF: 

Planned dates 20 January - 28 February 2018 (will be determined by 

vessel schedule).  

URLs         https://www.bouvetdx.org/  

and            https://www.bouvetdx.org/news-and-updates/ 

 

Te Puke Radio Club Market Day 

Mark ZL2UFI has received the following from Syd Rowe ZL1LWR ... 

 

 

 

 

EXPEDITION CANCELLED OWING TO TECHNICAL ISSUES 
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Table booking forms are attached at the end of this newsletter. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NZART Branch 63 Incorporated      President:   Mike ZL2NSA 

Council Depot         Secretary:   Justin:  ZL2UGL 

Park Street         Treasurer:   Gavin:  ZL2ACT 

Upper Hutt 
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